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MINUTES

October 19, 2009

On October 19th, 2009, the Simsbury Youth Services Bureau Advisory Board 
met at the Simsbury High School in the office of Maureen Davis.

Present:    Maureen Davis, Tom Tyburski, Carla Marciano, Officer Elizabeth 
Maher, Emily Cyr, Anne Marie Graikoski, Matthew Markowitz, Wilco Carey, and 
M. Lecours-Beck.

Board members discussed the following issues:

- 2008-2009 youth service programs/events
- Red Ribbon Week                            
- Henry James Middle School early release days
- Family Day
- Police Department youth programs planned
- Teen Center events for coming year
- Recreation Department programs
- Traffic problems getting to Simsbury High School
- Simsbury Homecoming    
- New driving laws for students under age 18
- Meeting dates

Having no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was 
adjourned at 3:30 P.M.

A more complete set of Minutes is available at the Social Services 
Department and the Town Clerk’s Office.
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